

December, 2011

## Dear Friends:

It was so thoughtful of you to remember the Ronald McDonald House in such a kind way. The **cookies** you donated to the house were a wonderful gift. Your generosity enables us to continue offering a "home away from away" to families with sick children in our area hospitals. Your willingness to share is truly a gift from the heart.

We have served over 3000 families from over 117 Georgia counties, 31 states, and 7 countries.

We greatly appreciate all your support! ♥

Jaren Robertson RMH Staff